
The Union Milling Company 
P.O. Box 620490 

Littleton, CO 80162-0490 
+1.303.947.3499 

3 August 2020 

George M.L. Robinson 
R2 Incorporated 
3826 North State Highway 87 
Sedalia, CO 80135 
303-832-7664 
georgerobinson@r2incorporated.com 

RE:  Authorization to Represent Union Milling Company in Matter Related to the Leadville 
Mill Permit M1990-057 with Colorado Department of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
(CDRMS), and Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) 

George M.L. Robinson of R2 Incorporated is hereby authorized to represent Union Milling 
Company with all matters related to Permit M1990-057.  This authorization is limited to 
discussions with Colorado State personnel within CDRMS and CDPHE, and expires July 31, 
2021.  
George M.L. Robinson, or R2 Incorporated is not authorized to make decisions or sign on behalf 
of Union Milling Company.   
As a term of this authorization, R2 Incorporated agrees to provide notes or minutes of all 
communications with CDRMS and CDPHE within a reasonable timeframe.   
CDRMS and/or CDPHE personnel can contact me at 303-947-3499 if there any questions of if I 
can be of assistance.   

Sincerely, 

Nick Michael 
Member, Union Milling Company 

DRMS Recd:
9/17/2020


